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Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information Request 
 
Thank you for your email dated 23 April 2019 with the following Local Government Official Information 
request: 
 
Could you tell me if you have any unique or sensitive environment areas in regards to water catchments or 
such like around 1867 George King Memorial Drive, Hindon?  I am aware of NESF-PF rules and have 
contacted Otago Regional Council in this regard also.  However, could you tell me if Dunedin City Council 
have any other particular rules or provisions that could obstruct plantation forestry in this area? 
 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) and the following 
response is provided: 
 
There are no landscape or other overlays in the Second Generation District Plan which would impact upon 
the establishment of forestry. 
 
Please visit the following link to view the district plan maps: 
 
https://dunedin.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=f7fc69e07dba4db589ffe2ddcac4acc
7 
 
Please note that Rule 10.3.4 does place restrictions upon which tree species can be planted, this is listed 
below for your information. 
 

https://dunedin.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=f7fc69e07dba4db589ffe2ddcac4acc7
https://dunedin.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=f7fc69e07dba4db589ffe2ddcac4acc7


 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Lynne Adamson 
Governance Support Officer 
 




